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I hope everyone had a safe Memorial 
Day holiday.  The club has been busy 
with summer kicking off.   
D-Pier is complete and it’s good 
to see new boats in the slips every 
week.  
Chef John continues to impress with 

a wonderful selection of specials every week.  Thanks 
to Rick and all the staff for keeping things running 
smoothly.  
The race committee is trying to get some weekend races 
started back up.  It will be great to see more sailboat out 
every weekend.  
Progress is continuing on club expansion. The expansion 
committee is working with out architect TBA and 
general contractor M&M construction.  Thanks to Don 
Olson, Kevin May and Tom Hadel for all their hard 
work.
The nominating committee for the 2021 Board 
of Directors has a great selection of candidates to 
fill in next year’s board vacancies.  Thanks to Rear 
Commodore John Hellyer for all your work.  It’s a good 
‘sign’ for the future of the club. 
I hope everyone stays safe and hope to see you at the 
club and on the water.
Steve Durham, Commodore

Commodore’s Comments

July 2020

Tell Tale
Manager’s Message

It is very nice to see so many members 
utilizing the club while practicing 
social distancing.  The kitchen has 
stayed very busy with to-go and a few 
dine in orders over the past month.  
With boating season upon us, we need 
to remind everyone of a couple of 

standing rules.  First, trucks with trailers are prohibited 
from parking in the main lot.  Post launch parking is by 
the front entrance in the grassy area.  Also, in order to 
avoid a fine, you must have a parking permit on your 
trailer if it is being stored at the club.  Parking permit 
stickers may be picked up in the office.  
We have many members that have been using the gate 
call button to obtain access to the club instead of using 
their gate cards.  I want to remind everyone to please 
use your issued gate card to gain entrance and that we 
have extra cards available in the office if you have lost 
your card.  Answering the gate takes the staff away 
from their task at hand and can disrupt service quite 
a bit, especially on busy days.  Thanks in advance for 
following these simple rules to help make the club a 
better experience for everyone.  
We are hoping to be able to start booking private 
events later this month if all goes well. We will begin 
construction on the clubhouse expansion after Labor 
Day, so please keep that in mind when booking 
anything after that time.  
I hope everyone is safe and well. 
Rick Hutson, General Manager



The Nominating Committee to select the 2021 SYC Board of Directors has been approved 
by the current Board of Directors. 

The Nominating Committee:
John Hellyer
Don Olson

Mary Ellen Jayroe
Joey Wilbanks

Jon Saye
The Committe wishes to thank all those who volunteered to serve on the Board of Directors. The nominees will 

be announced in the September Tell Tale. 
John Hellyer, Nominating Committee Chair

Nominating Committee

Welcome New Members!
Please join us in welcoming 

the following new members to SYC:
• Charles & Nancy Armistead • Ted & Shea LeMay • Kenneth & Betty Paulovich

• Kenneth & Maria Wojcik • William & Leigh Madole • Otto Grozinger
• Chris & Heather Berry • Dylan & Kristin Merriman • John & Jill Loften

• Ashlee Whitaker • Mark & LuAnn Pearson • Brad & Cristin Gossley
• Hugh & Amy Knotts • Murray & Patricia Viser • Nancy Nicholson

• Dennis & Susannah Poljak • Chris & Kathryn Jividen • Dave & Terri Rech
• David & Francis Boggs • Sam Smith and Sandy Clause

Skippers    6/28 1st      6/28 2nd
Karl  1  1
Steven  4  2
David  3  4
Wiley  2  3
James  5  5
Tom  RC  RC

Crew          6/28 1st      6/28 2nd
Liz  1  1
Patrick  1  1
Mitch  4  2
Andrew 4  2
Conner 3  4
Kylie  3  4
Richard 2  3
Brandon 5  5
Austin  5  5

Boat             6/28 1st      6/28 2nd
Why Knot? 1  1
Lake Trash 4  2
Hot Yot 3  4
FYB  2  3
Bon Grief 5  5

SYC June 2020 Sunday Racing Series Scores

The Tell Tale July, 2020


